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Monica Hawkins

From: AMO Communications <Communicate@amo.on.ca>
Sent: Thursday, June 1, 2023 4:01 PM
To: Monica Hawkins
Subject: MPAC - Call for Expressions of Interest for Board of Directors
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June 1, 2023 

Municipal Property Assessment Corporation – Board 
of Directors Position Call for Expressions of Interest 

  

Action: AMO is issuing this call for expressions of interest from qualified 
municipal elected or municipal staff officials for consideration in building 
the AMO 2024 list of nominees. 

Background: The Municipal Property Assessment Corporation (MPAC) is a 
not-for-profit corporation that is responsible for providing an accurate and 
impartial property inventory for our vast province. MPAC is the largest 
assessment jurisdiction in North America, assessing and classifying more 
than 5.4 million properties with an estimated total value of $3.04 trillion. 
MPAC is accountable to the Province, municipalities and property taxpayers 
of Ontario through a 13-member Board of Directors. 

The Municipal Property Assessment Act, 1997, (section 3) requires that 
AMO prepare a list each year containing the names of twenty-two 
municipal officials (current or retired elected or staff officials) for possible 
appointment as municipal representatives to the MPAC Board. The list is 
forwarded to the Minister of Finance, who is responsible for appointing 
members. The Minister of Finance is required to select municipal 
representatives from the AMO list for appointments and reappointments to 
the MPAC Board. 

In addition to the municipal government representatives, the Minister of 
Finance also appoints five individuals who represent the interests of 
property taxpayers ("taxpayer representatives"), and two individuals who 
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represent the interests of the Province ("provincial representatives"). A list 
of current appointees to the MPAC Board can be found on the website of 
Ontario’s Public Appointments Secretariate. A number of appointments and 
or reappointments are expected in 2024. 

More information regarding the responsibilities of an MPAC Board member 
can be found on MPAC's website. The position description for an MPAC 
director, including qualifications for the position, are posted on the MPAC 
website. 

AMO undertakes a comprehensive renewal of its MPAC nomination list 
every four years following municipal elections. In assembling the 
nomination list, the AMO Board will consider candidate qualifications and 
experience, as well as MPAC’s commitment to building an organization that 
reflects the diversity of the public and communities it serves.  

AMO’s Nominee Process: Please submit a completed Expression of 
Interest form to mpacboard@amo.on.ca by Friday June 30, 2023. Any 
additional questions can also be sent to the above address.  

  
  

*Disclaimer: The Association of Municipalities of Ontario (AMO) is unable to provide any warranty regarding the accuracy or completeness 
of third-party submissions. Distribution of these items does not imply an endorsement of the views, information or services mentioned. 
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